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From: 
Sent: 

Kenai Peniqsula Borough <webmaster@borough.kenai:ak.us> 
Saturday, December 12, 2015 7:05 PM 

To: Assembly 
Cc: Blankenship, Johni 
Subject: New Public Comment to Assembly Members 

Name: Tamara Thompson 

Email: tamarasmith9@gmail.com 

Subject: 2015-27 

Message: 

. The current law is 5 00 ft. ; 
The marijuana law is 500 ft.; 
The drug free school zone is 500ft.; 
Alcohol is a drug. 
Enough said. 
Please retain the current 500ft. Law 
Thank you for your time. 
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